
The Fundación Princesa de Girona 
incorporates ten new trustees.

On July 10th, 2024, the Nando and Elsa Peretti Foundation, represented by 
Stefano Palumbo, was appointed as a new Trustee of the Fundación Princesa de 
Girona. The ceremony took place in the presence of the Royal Household, under 
the presidency of H.H.MM The Kings and H.R.H. Princess Leonor.

The Nando and Elsa Peretti Foundation shares the same commitment as the Fun-
dación Princesa de Girona to support the younger generations with the aim of 
improving and promoting their professional development and personal growth, 
ensuring that they overcome the barriers encountered in their integration into 
society and for the sake of society.


